
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, February 11, 2014

Council Session

Item G-2

Approving Appointment of Tom O’Neill to the Citizens Advisory 
Review Committee
Mayor Vavricek has submitted the appointment of Tom O’Neill to the Citizens Advisory Review 
Committee to replace Mark Stelk who resigned his appointment.  The appointment would become 
effective immediately upon approval by the City Council and would expire on September 30, 2014.  Mr. 
O’Neill meets the requirements for Committee members as stated in the Local Option Municipal 
Economic Development Act and specifically found in Section 18-2715(1) of the Nebraska Revised 
Statutes.  A motion is in order.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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